

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel 603-724-2135 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

February 18, 2020

NHPUC 19FEB'20ay9:40

Via Hand-Delivery and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DG 19-161; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. Request for Change in Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, and after careful consideration of the issues raised at the prehearing conference, the Company has decided to withdraw its filing in this matter and respectfully requests the Commission to close the docket, without prejudice.

Sincerely,

MAulton

Michael J. Sheehan

cc: Service List